
    
     

 
           

 
              

          
          

              
           

         
         

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Re; Response to pirating goods.... 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 7:14:12 PM 

Ms. Victoria Espinel ; 
Thank you for addressing the "piracy'' of music, videos, books, goods, etc., 
issue. 

Suggestion : In this day of computers and UPC Codes, why wouldn't it be 
possible to assign a "permanant identifying fingerprint" (via numbers, 
symbols, alphabetical letters, all sensitive to upper and lower case) to 
every individual product that could be "tracked" for sale or use ? 
Revenue or royalties on that tracking system paid (as sold, used, or 
earned) to the writers, artists, publishers, owners or copyright holders? 
Thank you - George Tomsco, Raton, NM, performer, songwriter, recording 
artist. 
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